
60th Annual
Flood Run®

After helping to raise almost $350,000 for Gillette Children’s Hospital through the Flood Run
over the last 7 years, the Polaris Foundation is gifting all Flood Run trademark rights and
assets, including the website and Facebook page, to Brad Smith and the Harbor Bar at the end
of this year. Harbor Bar plans to uphold the strong tradition of celebrating the motorcycle
riding community and their charitable spirit through future Spring and Fall Flood Run rides.
Interested sponsors can reach out to Brad Smith at the Harbor Bar.

See the Facebook page Flood Run 2025.

Flood Run information

Flood Run® the flood run run information sponsors route

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61565163934094
https://www.facebook.com/groups/floodrun.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Flood-Run-400893877332410/
https://www.flood-run.com/
https://www.flood-run.com/
https://www.flood-run.com/
https://www.flood-run.com/
https://www.flood-run.com/route

